
 
 
 
 

Amateur Radio Class – Registration Opens 
 

The Portage County Amateur Radio Service, Inc. (PCARS) 
 

will be offering a course this Fall in conjunction with the 
 

Maplewood Career Center 
 

that will enable you to obtain 
your Technician license as an 

 

AMATEUR RADIO OPERATOR 
 
 
 

  When:  Tuesday evening 7:00 – 9:30 p.m. 
     Starting September 19, 2006 for eight weeks 
     License testing will be held at the end of the course       

  Where:  Maplewood Career Center 
     7075 State Route 88 
     Ravenna, Ohio 44266 
 

  Registration: Contact the Adult Education Department 
     at Maplewood at 330-296-2892, ext. 104 
 

  Cost:   $20.00 Registration fee to Maplewood 
     $24.95 Text – “Ham Radio License Manual” 
     (text may be purchased first night of class) 
 

  Information:           Contact Jim Aylward, KC8PD: 
      by e-mail at:     kc8pd@portcars.org 
      or phone at:            330-297-7979  
  
 
 As a licensed Amateur Radio Operator you will be able to  

• Contact other ham radio operators in the area and 
around the world 

• Serve your community – ham radio operators are the 
critical communication link during disasters and 
emergencies 

• Participate in a fascinating and rewarding hobby 
  

For more information about PCARS, go to www.portcars.org , or contact 
Tom Sly - WB8LCD, at wb8lcd@portcars.org, or by phone at 330-626-1901 
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